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The Voice Of The Defense Bar - "Requiring
Reasonable Alternative Warnings In Failure To Warn
Claims"
November 21, 2014 Indianapolis

Kara Kapke and Alex Barnstead of the Indianapolis office co-authored an
article for The Voice of the Defense Bar. The article, "Requiring
Reasonable Alternative Warnings in Failure to Warn Claims," was
published on Nov. 21.
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